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ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
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Port Blair, dated ™ August, 2009
@)
To

The Deputy Director,

National Commission for Scheduled Castes,
State Office, Mayukh Bhawan (Ground Floor)
Kolkota (Fax No. 033 2337 0977)

Sub:- Proposed State Level Review meeting of the National
Commission for Scheduled Castes with the Chief Secretary, DGP and
Senior Officers of A & N Administration at Port Blair -reg.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter No. 23/3/2009 dated
4/8/2009 on the above mentioned subject and to state that there
are no Scheduled Castes notified in A & N Islands and hence the
requisite information in respect of this territory may please be
treated as Nil.

Yours faithfully,
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Assistant Commissioner (TW)
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